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January 5,2016 

Mr. Brent J. Fields 

Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission
 
1OOF Street,N.E.
 
Washington, D.C.
 
20549-1090
 

Dear Secretary Fields, 

We encourage the SEC to approve IEX to become a national securities exchange. 

Best regards, 

John E. Bateman 

Chief Operating Officer 

CPMG. Inc. 

2000 McKinney Avenue 

Suite 2125 

Dallas, Texas 75201 

214.871.6829 


